
NEOkla Club Meeting   January 11, 2022 
 
Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Jeff Maize, - Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers,  
 
Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the December meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: A preliminary schedule is listed on the website.  The 
first event will be at Expo Center on March 26-27.  There are 4 events scheduled at 
Expo and 5 at Davis Field plus a MIDIV event. 
 
Road Racing – Neil Cox: There will be a CFR School on March 19-20 at the new OIR.  
A super tour is scheduled for Hallett on April 23-24. 
 
The SCCA National Convention will be virtual again this year.  You can register online 
for the sessions. 
 
Rally Cross: Bob Seelig is working on a schedule. 
 
Awards Party: Betty Martin moved to approve $1000.00 for decorating.  George 
Walker seconded.  Motion passed.  Registration is available online at 
Motorsportreg.com. 
 
Instead of a MIDIV Convention this year, there will be a zoom meeting on February 19. 
 
Mike asked for War Bonnet memorabilia.  He also raised the idea of creating an archive 
on the NEOkla website.  Jason moved to add an archive.  Betty seconded.  Motion 
passed. 
 
Neil said that work is progressing on the tunnel at Hallett. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 


